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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S PEN 

 

  

 
 

Good afternoon, 
 

As this year comes to an end and a new one be-

gins let us hope we get a handle on this virus.  It is our responsibil-

ity, no one else, to be responsible adults and take the guidelines 

to heart.   This definitely will be a year for the record books.  I re-

member my grandfather saying at the beginning of 1961, this was 

going to be an upside down year and it really was (look up the his-

tory).  I believe that all of us would have liked this year to have 

been completely different, but that was not in the cards.  Many of 

our members have been and still are very sick; we all have felt the 

change in our world because of the pandemic.  We need to keep 

all our members in our thoughts and prayers.   

I want to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year.  Hope to see you in the New Year and get back to the new 

normal. 

Stay Safe and stay Healthy, 

Kathy 

Fall/Winter Edition 

CHECK OUT THE MDAL WEBSITE - CINIKI.COM/MDAL 
SHARE YOUR ARTWORK WITH OTHERS  Send a jpeg. of your artwork to Peter Smith at 

pasmith43@earthlink.net  for placement on the website 

mailto:pasmith43@earthlink.net


Rotating Art Displays  

 

Please let us know if 
you have any artwork 
that will be on display in 
the area. 
 
 
 

 

All meetings & shows to be held at Congregational Church in 
Mount Dora unless noted otherwise.  (Corner of Donnelly Street 
and 7th Street across from First National Bank) 

 
 

Next Monthly Meeting  
TBA 

PROGRAMS FOR DECEMBER 2020 – MAY 2021  
10 A.M. UNTIL NOON 
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PLEASE LIFT THESE LOVED ONES AND THEIR FAMILIES  
IN YOUR PRAYERS 

Terry Bitting – Nike Bolte – Ron Colgrove – Susan Jones - Sue Kauten-
burger – Fred Lantz – Abby McKay – Jane Moody –  Carol Platt – Shirley 

Sojourner - Esther Dirlam - Phyllis Levee -  
Shana Spooner – Bonnie Vanzant – Phyllis Whitehead - Everyone affect-

ed by COVID - Molly Horton - Claire Fairclough - Scott Hatcher -  
Our members who are sick  

Well, it appears that we are still far from congregating for meetings.  Do not worry, 
however.  You will be notified of any possible changes or scheduling regarding 
MDAL.  In the meantime, stay safe and enjoy this respite for painting, reading, do-
ing the kinds of activities you desire. 
 
This first book published in 2010, THE ATHENA PROJECT, is a thriller by Brad Thor 
who wrote BLOWBACK, which is recognized by NPR as one of the "100 Best Thrillers 
of All Time" and Thor is heralded by Chicago Tribune as "quite possibly the next com-
ing of Robert Ludlum."  James Rollins of New York Times states this book is "a thriller 
both men and women will love."  Brad Thor claims that every weapon, advanced 
technology, espionage and covert operation strategies mentioned in this book are in 
actual use today in the military and the government.  This information alone is an eye
-opener, to say nothing of the intricacies of the plot involved or the secrets kept by 
the U. S. government! 
 
In summary of the book, Delta Force, the world's most elite counterterrorism unit has 
a new top-secret, all-female program codenamed The Athena Project to take on one 
of the nation's deadliest assignments, following a grisly discovery in the jungles of 
South America.  
Read this book.  You may think this has to be science fiction, especially given the date 
of this writing/publication, or maybe I have been sequestered too long and not aware 
of what is out there in our world.  Technology by now must have surpassed even 
what is described in this book!  Is pretty scary to think about us having this kind of 
technology, let alone opposing forces throughout the world! 
 
 

Esther’s Bookshelf 



Upcoming Events 

ALL UPCOMING EVENTS ARE 

PENDING  

 
 

Sat, Nov 28 - Tue, Feb 2 

Holiday Lights 

46th Annual Mount Dora Arts 
Festival 

February 6th and 7th, 2021 

 

 

Esther’s Bookshelf Cont... 
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THE ART FORGER by B. A. Shapiro is a gripping fiction based on the 
real-life yet unsolved mysterious robbery March 18,1990 at the 
Isabella Stewart Gardner Museum in Boston.  Thirteen works, in-
cluding Rembrandts, a Vermeer and five Degas drawings were tak-
en and never seen in public since.  Shapiro's exciting novel raises 
timeless questions about authenticity and the true value of art, 
and includes key plot twists that are genuinely unexpected. For-
gery techniques, museum politics, and the contemporary art world 
are all explored and heavily researched with access to the actual 
correspondence between Isabella Gardner and her art historian/
agent Bernard Berenson, dozens of interviews with artists, gallery 
owners, museum experts and lawyers to get true facts.  This book 
is a compelling literary thriller weaving together three stories: 
Artist Claire Roth's present-day adventures, her disastrous love 
affair in the recent past with a prominent artist and the strange 
actual life events at the Gardner Museum back in the 19th Centu-
ry. 
 
F (1997).  THE VIRGIN BLUE, debut novel by Tracy Chevalier, au-
thor of GIRL WITH A PEARL EARRING.  Two women born centuries 
apart are tied together by a haunting family legacy.  Ella is pro-
pelled on a quest to uncover her family's French ancestry in this 
part detective story, part historical fiction that reveals such mys-
tery, passion and intrigue that one is compelled to read straight 
through.  London Times says it is "a beautifully crafted story shot 
with vivid colors." 
 
Historical Fiction (2007).  LUNCHEON OF THE BOATING PARTY by 
Susan Vreeland, another favorite author of mine.  USA TODAY 
states "A vivid novel that brings to life Renoir's masterpiece . . . 
done with a flourish worthy of Renoir himself."  Four pages of 
praise for this novel attest to its literary quality, imagination and 
the amazing artistic achievement of the author.  Is highly recom-
mended by Historical Novels Review as a "beautiful, lyrical, fasci-
nating portrait of painting, personalities, and a particular moment 
in the river of time."  Boston Globe: "A fascinating glimpse into a 
lively era, into the Impressionist movement, and into the creative 
processes of [one of] history's most revered artists." 



We want you!  Come and join us! 
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Want to become more involved in the Mount Dora 

Art League? 
We are looking for a minimum of two individuals who are inter-

ested in being liaisons with local schools (elementary, middle 

and high school).  We need individuals who want to go out and 

talk with the art programs at the schools about the art league 

and form a strong partnership between us and the schools.  (P.S. The ground-

work for the Mount Dora High School has already begun so part of the work is 

already done).  Please reach out to Kathy Sacks for more information 

(731.225.8993 or mtdoraartleague@gmail.com) 

The members of the Mount Dora Art League would like to extend their sympathy to 

Phyllis Levee and her family during their loss of David. 

 

David M. Levee of Eustis, Florida passed away on Wednesday, 

September 23, 2020 at the age of 88 years. David was born in Sy-

racuse, New York. He is preceded in death by his parents Myron 

“Sparky” and Audrey Levee of Fayetteville, NY. He proudly served 

his country in the US Army for four years and was stationed in 

Germany as a Staff Sergeant. He began his teaching career at Fayetteville Manlius 

School district, earning his Bachelor’s degree at Syracuse University and became a 

teacher of English literature at Broome Community College in Binghamton, New 

York, where he taught for 28 years. As part of his teaching, David ran the Lively Arts 

Club, where he took student on tours of art museums. He loved to sing and was an 

early member of the Madrigal Choir in Binghamton. He was a tenor and had a beau-

tiful voice. He moved to central Florida from Greene, New York in 1996. He was a 

member of St. Patrick Catholic Church in Mount Dora. He was also a member of the 

Mount Dora Library Book Club and member and past President of the Mount Dora 

Art League.  

 

David is remembered and will be dearly missed by his wife Phyllis of 57 years, 

daughter, Darcy Levee (Rick) Oshiro of San Jose, California, daughter, Micheen Levee 

(Bill) Schrier of Marina and son, Robert “Sparky” Levee of San Francisco, California; 

and two athletic and brilliant granddaughters, Alex and Aiden.  

 

David loved classical music, room temperature lager and submarine movies.  

 

David, we will miss your gentle spirit, your wonderful dry wit and the sight of you, 

sunning yourself in a beach chair with a favorite book in hand.  

 

Memorial Gifts may be sent to Broome Community College Foundation or to a local 

food bank.  

CONDOLENCENCES 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
MEETING 

TBA 
Congregational Church  

10 A.M. 

programs@lessburgarts.com 

for information about up-
coming programs in the 

Leesburg Art League 

A Little Bit of Mount Dora Art League History 
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Don’t Forget! 
Recently, we were blessed to receive some of the archives of the Mount Dora 

Art League History that were have thought to have been lost forever.  We are 

including a tidbit of some of the information that has been recovered for you 

to enjoy! 



Mount Dora Art League History Cont.. 
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Congrats to Mary Miller 

7 
 

A Note from Sylvia Paisley-Gee 

Mary Miller’s 'scanner photography' has won two awards from the Mt 
Dora Art League exhibits and a first place in its category at the Mt Do-
ra Photography Club show.  Mary is proud to have been accepted to 
participate in this exciting exhibit. Please grab your mask and come 
visit.  Look for Mary’s "Neon Crayons." 

Below are a couple 

pictures from Jane 

Moody’s trip to   

Chickamauga        

battlefield earlier this 

year. 


